N
DEAR FRIENDS OF
SPENCER HOUSE

Spencer House aims to strengthen the community that has been built here over
the years. Since the re-opening of our Center, we have been working hard to
bring about new and exiting changes, and opportunities for all of our senior
members. We are thrilled to share it with you!

WHAT'S HAPPENING AT
SPENCER HOUSE

The Today Café

We are once again serving daily hot, homemade lunches, tea/coffee, and delicious
desserts. Our menu and activities calendar can be viewed online through our website.
Every Friday over the summer months we have a BBQ. On Wednesdays we gather for a
picnic in the park and boxed lunches are available at the Centre. Come and join us!

Don't forget to call ahead and reserve a spot if you are dropping in for lunch.

Pop-up Coffee House at Salt Yard Too, Halifax Waterfront

We hosted our very first pop up Coffee House on the Halifax Waterfront at Salt Yard
Too on Wednesday, July 28. Our Spencer House Ambassdors engaged with visiters and
members of the community, and shared their love for our Centre. Folks enjoyed coffee,
provided by Lara Cusson of Cafe Lara, and live entertainment from our very own Mark
Dewolf, Miranda Purcell, and Don MacRae. A little taste of Spencer House - on the
waterfront!
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We launched our new website! All of our

activities, events, menus, volunfeering
opportunities, and membership
information are now online. Please view
our new page through the link:
https://spencerhouse.ca/

Community Engagement: For the
Community, By the Community
Spencer House is working with Cities &
Environment Unit to help us redesign
and build an Age-Friendly Outdoor
Community Space, in partnership with
South End Community Day Care. Kieran,
lyad, Michael, and Frank from CEU have
been working closely with our senior
members and day care children in
developing a plan for our outdoor area
so that our space is more accessible to
our community and people of all ages.
Now you are invited to share in the
planning and design! A session for our
neighbours and friends in the community
will be held:

Wed, August 11th at 6:00p.m.

Join us for BBQ and conversation.

Givebés
A big thank you for all of our generous
donors who supported our GIVESS

Event. With your help, we raised

$15,582! If you missed the event and THANK YOU EFOR HELPING US
would like to donate to our Centre, BUILD A STRONGER COMMUNITY.

TOGETHER.
BE WELL,
the best way for you to support Spencer ALLI, NATALIA, ALLAN, & SHIVANI

House and give hope to seniors in our

communiTi.

please go to our website and choose
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